
 

Monday, February 10, 2019 
 
TO: ASI Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Tu Nguyen, ASI Vice Chair for Finance 
 
CC:  ASI Board of Directors  
ASI Funding Sub-Committee 
  Christopher Koo, ASI Vice President for Finance 
  Dena Florez, ASI Office Manager of Administration and Services 
   
RE:  Report from ASI Funding Sub-Committee from Friday, February 7, 2019 
 
ASI Finance Committee, 
 
The following recognized student organizations’ funding proposals were reviewed by the ASI Funding 

Sub-Committee on Friday, February 7, 2019: 
 
Recommended to Finance Committee: 
a. National Association for Music Education - California All-State Music Education 

Conference - 2/20 - 2/22 - $3,000 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tu Nguyen at asivcf@calstatela.edu or Christopher Koo at 

asivpf@calstatela.edu  
 
Meeting link: https://asicalstatela.org/meeting/2019123364 
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